
Info on Snowmobile Trail Easement 
 

Reggie Boudreau with Novel spoke with Fred Daigle, Landowner, on 12/7/23 and 
relayed the following: 

Per Fred Daigle: 

- As per Fred, no permanent easement will be issued to the Town (LO doesn't understand why 
this is a town issue being that the trail isn't maintained by the town – it is maintained by the 
snowmobile club) 

- snowmobilers can go around the project, no problem (he has a good relationship with the 
club) 

- the snowmobile trail can go back to historical origin (40+ years back) if they want 

- only wanted trail moved to where it currently is because of traffic noise at night 

 

Reggie - Fred just called me. He said that a Tom Mazza of the Gorham Conserva�on Commission 
and president of the Snowmobile Club, said the snowmobile trail has already been moved 
outside of the project area and  he has apparently already told the town planning board all of 
this.  


